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Dear Parents, Greetings!!  

  

We are eager to welcome the children to the campus for the New Academic session 2024-25. 

We all at KSK Academy are committed to the learning and development of our students and 

to achieve our decided educational goals together for individual student. 

  

• Kindly note that the New Session for Classes X and XII will begin from 18th March 

2024, Monday.  

• Parents are requested to mention name, class & section on all the books, notebooks etc.  

• Kindly cover all the books and notebooks with Plastic Cover only.  

• School Timings will be as follows:-  

 

Classes In Time Out Time 

X and XII 7:20am  1:40pm 

 

• First and Second Saturdays will be working for the students of classes I to XII.  

• As per the New Examination Policy (NEP) there will be 2 Board exams in classes X 

and XII in the coming session (2024-25). 

• These Board exams will be conducted by CBSE in the months of November 2024 and 

February 2025. 

• Hence all the parents are requested to monitor the attendance of their ward from the 

very beginning of the session. 

• Avoid taking leaves as minimum 75% attendance is mandatory to appear in CBSE 

Board exams. 

• All other important information will be shared on class WhatsApp group by the class 

teacher.   

  

The parents who are interested to avail transport facility, may contact Mr. Pramesh Kumar on 

9211800963 or may visit the school reception.  
 

We take this opportunity to thank you all for your kind support during previous year and we 

are looking forward for your continue support for the session 2024-25.  
  

Let us begin the next academic year with new aspiration.   

All the Best and Regards  
  

  

Dr. Ompal Singh              

Academic Head      


